
Dear Parent/Guardians of students who are eligible for Extended School Year (ESY) 
programming for the Summer of 2020, 

Due to the closure of our buildings and current CDC guidelines, we will be providing ESY 
services through distance learning this summer.  You will be contacted by a Moniteau staff 
member (assigned Teacher and/or Speech Therapist) to discuss your child's ESY services and 
schedule for services. 

If requested, as an alternative for families that choose not to have their child participate in the 
ESY services through distance learning, individualized activities aligned to your student’s ESY 
goals can be provided electronically or in a packet for you to complete with your child over the 
summer.  
 
As we learn more information and guidance by the CDC, we will continue to update parents and 
families on transitioning back to the school environment. 
 
Sincerely 
Paula Bredl, Director of Special Education 
 


